
THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

January 21, 2005 

Dear Bob: 

Lynne and I were upset to learn of your illness and wanted you to 
know that we are pulling for you. We know you will face this latest 
challenge with your customary determination and humor. 

We send our love and prayers to you and Elizabeth. 

Sincerely, 

I 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
700 New Hampshire Avenue, Northwest 
Washington, D.C. 20037-2406 
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February 11, 2005 

Dear Dick, 

Thank you for your get well wishes. 

I am on the mend and my doctors 
seem to be positive about me making a 
complete recovery. 

Elizabeth and I wish you and Lynne 
the very best. 

God Bless America, 

BOB DOLE 

The Honorable Dick Cheney 
Vice President of the United States 
1 Observatory Circle, NW 
Washington, DC 20008 
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